Madingley Parish Council
I hereby give notice that the Parish Council Meeting of Madingley Parish Council will be held on Wednesday 5th May 2021 at 7pm

Please note: due to the current Covid-19 Coronavirus situation, the Parish Council will meet virtually via Zoom as permitted in “The Local Authorities and Police and Crime Panels (Coronavirus) (Flexibility of Local Authority and Police and Crime Panel Meetings) (England and Wales) Regulations 2020” (“the 2020 Regulations”).
The Parish Meeting link is Meeting ID: 84803322957Passcode: 358856
All members of the Council are hereby summoned to attend for the purposes of considering and resolving the business to be transacted at the meeting as set out below.
Members		4
Vacancies	1
Quorum		3 

Minutes
Annual Parish Meeting


1	To Record Apologies for Absence
	There were no apologies for absence.
	
2	To Sign and Approve Minutes of 20th May 2019
	Councillor Naughton proposed and Councillor Stevenson-Hinde seconded that the minutes from 20th May 2019 be signed and approved as a true record of the meeting.  Motion carried unanimously.

3	To Receive Chairman’s Annual Report and Financial Report for 2020/2021
[bookmark: _Hlk66868979]	This is for approval purposes only and has been made available and published on the Parish Council website for everyone to view.
The Chairman thanked all community groups for their contribution to the online Annual Report for 2020-21.  The Chairman gave a brief outline of the parish highlights.

4		Questions from the Floor for Madingley Parish Council
		There were 4 members of the community in attendance.
A member of the community suggested that a Parish Council Working Party would be a proactive move in the East-West Rail Consultation. The Chairman updated that such a group had already been established and meetings were taking place.
A member of the community made a suggestion that the Parish Council may wish to liaise with the University and Madingley Hall due to increased footfall in the village while the Hall and grounds have been open to visitors using the café during the pandemic. The Chairman welcomed the suggestion.  It was noted by Councillor Stevenson-Hinde that the Hall had been taken by surprise at the numbers of people coming and was trying to make better provision both for cars and to prevent litter.
A member of the community asked for an amendment to the Annual Report to which the Chairman agreed.

Meeting closed 19.19







……………………………………………………
C Crichton-Stuart
Chairman
Madingley Parish Council
May 2022

